
St Levan Primary School 
where all children SHINE…for life 

 
The Bottoms, St. Levan, Penzance, Cornwall, TR19 6HD 

Tel:  01736 810486  

 

Stars of the Week 

Choughs: Nancy - for brilliant sound 

blending & always trying your best in 

everything you do! What a fantastic start! 

Puffins: Alice - for superb code writing using 

Turtle Logo! 

 

24th October 2024 

Dear Families 

What a lovely last week of the half term.  An array of Choughs and Puffins 

had great fun at Trythall School playing football.  Thank you Tristan for the 

coaching and half time oranges, Vickie for washing the kit, Billy for the post 

match hotdogs, Mr Hooper for facilitating, parents for supporting, the 

children for the entertainment and Trythall School for hosting us and their 

lovely children for great sportsmanship! 

Remember it’s an INSET day tomorrow.  You can enjoy an extra day with 

your children while the teaching staff are polishing their skills at a teaching 

conference.   

There will be a new menu to look forward to when we come back in 

November - we can’t wait to sample Dave’s chocolate custard! 

The summer might seem a long time ago, but we were thrilled to recently 

receive a school certificate for completing the Summer Reading Challenge.  

Twelve pupils completed the challenge - that’s a great number for our small 

school.  Thank you Vicky at St Just Library for encouraging our children to 

have a love of reading!  

Last but not least, Kemeneth is drawing near!  If you’ve no idea what that is 

then make sure you turn over to the next page... 

Attendance (YTD) = 95% 

Choughs = 96% 

Puffins = 93% 



Kemeneth 
 

Friday November 15th 

St Buryan Community House 4-8pm 

 

This term has been different to any other that St Levan has ever known. As such, our 
normal calendar of events, such as our warm and wonderful Autumn Welcome Supper and 
Ceilidh; the Frighteningly Fantastic Halloween Disco; and the magical Christmas 
Happening are having a rest. But that doesn’t mean we haven’t been very busy organising 
an event to bring us all together in celebration of our amazing community! 

 

We are excited to invite you to the very first 

 

Kemeneth! 
(which is the Cornish word for community) 

 

An evening extravaganza of theatre, food, fun and dancing 

for the joy of being a brilliant community! Something for everyone: 
 

• The one and only, hilarious, Squashbox Theatre. 

• The most delicious evening meal - Home Cooked Curry Night. 

• Family Quiz (Thinking caps on!). 

• Disco for all ages (Get those dancing shoes dusted off!). 

 

This entire event will be hosted by the Friends of St Levan  
School, and we will only be asking for people to donate what you can on the night to help 
support our incredible school. 

 

Please save the date for you and all the family. 

Children/parents/grandparents/carers – we can’t wait to see you see you all! 

 

We will bring you more details after half term 

 

Thank you, 

Friends of St Levan School 



Sewing 

Choughs have been learning to sew. It turns out that sewing is 

really hard! We got in a right pickle variously and were literally 

tied up in knots. Miss Trembath was a hero and must have 

threaded about forty plastic needles, unravelled several miles 

of wool and tied or untied many hundreds of knots. Postman 

Pat now has lots of friends! 



 

Football Match at Tythall School 

Wednesday 23th October 

Thank you to all our players and 

supporters - including Ducky - can you 

spot him? 

Roman Architecture 
Puffins have been busy working 

with clay in art. They have 

studied Roman Architecture 

then used different 

techniques, such as slab and 

coil, to sculpt miniature 

versions of famous Roman 

buildings.  










